


EMR-C, EMR-T COOPERATE
IN NUMEROUS ACTIVITIES

Closer ties between EMR-Computer, of
Minneapolis, and EMR-Telemetry in
Sarasotaare evident at EMR-~T in increas-
ing activity between the two facilities.

In Research and Engineering at EMR-T,
several projects are underway to assist
EMR-C in developing equipment for the
process control market segment theyare
addressing. Engineers and Technicians
are at work in Frank Bost's Digital Prod-
ucts Engineering area developing a new,
simpler Buffered Multiplex Channel which
will be used in EMR-C systems. Another
projectinthe same area involves develop-
ing a Low Speed Analog Multiplex cardfor
EMR-C's Low Speed Analog Input subsys-
tem, A third task: evaluating an Analog-
to-Digital Converter for use with the
6130 Computer and in conjunction with
the Low Speed Analog Multiplex card.

EMR-T's Microelectronics Lab has just
completed delivery of nearly 3000 micro-
circuits to the EMR Minneapolis facility.

In Production, some 4000 printed circuit
cards have beenmanufacturedto EMR-C's
specifications in recent months for use
in Model 6130 Computers.

Productsfrom the two EMR facilities are
also working together, EMR-C is order-
ing EMR-T 2700 series equipment to use
withtheir systems in domestic and foreign
markets, Here at EMR-T we use EMR
Computers in telemetry/computer sys-
tems such as those delivered to NASA,
Lockheed, U. S. Army helicoptertesting,etc.

In-house, EMR-T has an EMR 6130 Com-
puter in our Systems' Data Processing
Lab, It is used in complex design prob-
lems, in checkout of product/computer
interface, in computer software develop-
ment, and for customer demonstrations,

OVER $7,500 DISTRIBUTED
TO CREDIT UNION MEMBERS

Members of EMR Sarasota Employees
Credit Union gained more than $7, 500 in
interest refunds and dividends credited
to their accounts effective July 1, 1970,

"Our assets have grown to $310, 900, an
we have 596 members," reports Treasurdr”
Ruth LaCroix. '"The Board of Directors
declared a 3% semi-annual dividend,
which amounted to $6,711, and a 5% inter-
est refund whichtotaled $758. Our Christ-
mas Clubdepositors received $80 in inter-
est, "'

Rose Marie Latchem is the only full-time
employee of the Credit Union. EMRSECU
Board Members are: President John
Brady, Vice President Bill Gregory,
Secretary Josephine Snyder, Treasurer
Ruth LaCroix, Royal Bechtold, Bob Bush,
Hal Roberts; Supervisory Committee:
Ed Annaratone, Glen Johnson and Joe
Sheppard; Credit Committee: Marshall
DuBois, John Norton, George Zimmer-
man, S

ANNIVERSARY GREETINGS

Among the 54 employees marking anni-
versaries of employment inJuly arethose
of our colleagues listed here--observing
service anniversaries of 5, 7, 10 and
more years:

1957 1963

Ida Pape

George Strait Barbara Ames
1959 Pat Bowers
George Bennett Hubert Cashmore
Marianna Borris Bill Doe

Frances Crawford Caryl Faso

Graham Hildebrand
Roma Parker

Berthe Salage ~
Dorothy Smith

Richard Davies
Wayne Norman
H. E. Robison
1960

Shelby Bass
Olie Becker
Roy Paxton
Clarice Wynn

1965

Robert Van Doninck










